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January Be-Attitude – Be Kind 
 
Adopt-a-Classroom – Mrs. Linsmeyer applied for a J.C. Penny Adopt-a-Classroom grant.  She received $400 to 
purchase resources for her classroom.  
 
Duane Bender, Joe Leschisin, Bruce Mohns and Pat Schroeder made school visits to St. Croix Falls Elementary and 
Spooner High School. 
 
Mrs. Longmire scheduled the Planetarium for our school on January 8th.  This was an activity for 2nd, 3rd and 4th 
graders.  
 
Bruce Mohns and Joe Leschisin met with the Elementary Staff Building Committee.  The current building plan was 
shared.  Staff members shared ideas and asked questions.  
 
 
Count day was January 10th.  Enrollment at the elementary school is 450.  The enrollment in January, 2013 was 
441. 
 
Courtney Knickerbocker, Joe Leschisin, John Meznarich, Pat Schroeder and Tom Spanel met on January 14 
regarding planning for the 2014-2015 school year.  
 
Dr. Braun, Joe Leschisin and Pat Schroeder met to discuss open enrollment for 2014-2015. 
 
Joe Leschisin, John Meznarich, Pat Schroeder and Tom Spanel met on January 17 to discuss Educator Effectiveness 
topics.  
 
The School Improvement Team met on January 20.  The topic of focus was student behavior and PBIS. 
 
The Winter AIMSweb assessment window is January 20-31. 
 
Second quarter ended January 23.  
 
In-service was held on January 24.  Activities included a teacher meeting, technology, Pep grant and teacher work 
time.  
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 Joe Leschisin, John Meznarich, Pat Schroeder and Tom Spanel will attend Educator Effectiveness training at 
CESA #11 on January 28. 

 Report cards will go home with students on January 29.   
 A food drive will be held February 3-7.  
 Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on February 6. 
 Climb Theatre will present plays for students on February 7. 
 February 13 – Early Release 
 February 14 – No School 
 February 20 – All Aboard registration for 2014-2015 from 4:00-5:30 p.m. 


